
Dear Colleague,

MEETING OF THE COSAC CHAIRPERSONS 

I have the privilege to invite you to the meeting of the COSAC Chairpersons, which will be 
held in Lisbon, during the Portuguese Council Presidency, in the second half of 2007. 

The meeting will take place on Tuesday, 10th July at the Assembleia da República. On the 
evening of Monday, 9h July, preceding the meeting, a dinner will be organised. 

You will find enclosed conference registration and hotel reservation forms, as well as
general information to prepare for the conference. Please keep in mind that the hotel 
reservations should occur until the 10th of June.

Further information on the meeting and contact details can be found on the COSAC 
website.

Looking forward to seeing you in Lisbon,

Yours sincerely, 

 

Vitalino Canas
Chairman of the European Affairs Committee
Assembleia da República


